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A meeting of the West Greenwich Town Council was held on April 8, 2015.  Present were Mark 
Tourgee, Susan Woloohojian, Robert Andrews, Thomas Mulcahey and Linda Rekas Sloan. Also present 
were Town Administrator Kevin Breene, Town Treasurer Danielle Andrews, Tax Assessor/Collector 
Charlene Randall and Building Official David Tacey. 

A. CALL TO ORDER – 6:30 P.M. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. 
 
Council Vice President Woloohojian moved to open the meeting and dispense of the reading of the 
minutes from the previous meeting. Councilman Mulcahey  seconded.                                            
VOTED: Tourgee - aye, Woloohojian - aye, Andrews - aye, Mulcahey –aye, Rekas Sloan - aye 
 
2. WORK SESSION ON FY 2015/2016 BUDGET 

Town Administrator Breene advised on budget proposed and the concern of using $723,000 in surplus 
funding. 

Town Treasurer Andrews advised she would feel more comfortable with using $600,000 out of surplus. 

Tax Assessor Randall explained the tax tolerance. 

Councilwoman Rekas Sloan requested clarification on use of surplus. 

Discussion ensued on surplus. 

Discussion ensued on the Fire Apparatus Fund and appropriation of $60,000.  

Discussion ensued on resolutions.  

Council Vice President Woloohojian moved to adjourn at 6:30 P.M.  
Councilwoman Rekas Sloan seconded.                                       
VOTED: Tourgee - aye, Woloohojian - aye, Andrews - aye, Mulcahey –aye, Rekas Sloan - aye 
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